
 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th March 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),   

I am writing to you to inform you of the arrangements for the purchase of iPads and Books for 

your son/daughter who will begin First Year in September 2023.  The booklist is available to 

view on the school website.  Books can be purchased from any supplier. Correspondence will 

issue in the coming weeks, if you have applied for assistance under the book scheme. A code 

is printed on the inside cover of each book, and this can be used to upload the eBook version 

to the iPad.  Please note that students are not required to purchase books for option subjects 

(Visual Art, Music, Home Economics, Wood Technology, Engineering and Graphics) until 

November at the earliest.  

As outlined at the parent’s information evening, Wriggle Learning will manage all aspects of 

iPad and eBooks at Our Lady’s. A specific online store has now been launched and is available 

for parents/guardians to purchase iPads.  Please visit the store at 

https://store.wriggle.ie/onlinestorelogin or follow the link from Our Lady’s website 

www.ourladystemplemore.ie  under the iPad menu. You will require the unique code 

62296723 to complete your purchase. The store is now open but is scheduled to close on 7th 

of June 2023 to allow sufficient time for the delivery of iPads.  Please note Wriggle Learning 

have a finance option available if you wish to avail of financial plan to purchase the IPad.   

Parents/guardians who are planning to use an existing iPad (BYOD)(Bring Your Own Device) are 

advised that they will need to select this option on the store and that they will be required to 

make the device available to Wriggle for a number of weeks in July.  This is to facilitate the 

re-configuration of the device.  If you have any queries in relation to the purchase of iPads 

please contact Wriggle or books@ourladystemplemore.ie    

I will be in touch again during the summer with other information relating to starting school at 

Our Lady’s.  In the meantime, if you have any query, please feel free to contact Ms Martina 

Butler (Deputy Principal) or myself.       

Yours sincerely,  

Paul Fogarty        Martina Butler  

Principal       Deputy Principal  
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